
 

 

 

 

December 8, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

 

Please be advised that our invoice dated November 30, 2017 included incorrect rate 

information. There will be a rate increase of 3.79% (not 79%), effective January 1, 

2018. 

 

We apologize for our error and any inconvenience this may have caused. Should you 

have questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at 707-437-8900. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience and again, we apologize for any 

inconvenience this may have caused you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Republic Services of Solano 

2901 Industrial Court 

Fairfield, CA 94533 

707-437-8900 

2901 Industrial Court Fairfield, CA 94533   

o 707.437.8900 f 707.437.8935  republicservices.com 


